Please support HOUSE BILL 1532.

If Bismarck-Mandan did not have the Light of Christ Catholic School System,
Shiloh Christian School or the Dakota Adventist Academy, the public school
system would be overwhelmed with hundreds more students to educate.

The families who bear the cost of spending thousands of dollars to send their
children to a private school, should be entitled to claim a tuition reimbursement
of the extraordinary costs involved.

Please pursue getting this passed during the 2023 legislative session.

Thank you.



